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Your submission for this review:

In brief - No! We don't agree with it. Our household are elderly customers of Sydney Water. A 50% rise in water price by 2030
is excessive, and will make us poorer. I understand that the government wishes to increase Sydney's population considerably,
and this will require more water infrastructure. But we simply don't want to be the victims of this price increase.





